I would like to take a moment to tell you about an exciting opportunity I will have in June. I will be going on a mission trip with my church youth group to Kingston, Jamaica.

Our team will be working alongside the Jamaica Baptist Union in an urban downtown area called Kingston Garden. The work will be varied; we'll assist at the health center, host community meetings with children, and teach English, Math and Bible.

I will be very busy getting ready for our trip. I've made a commitment to attend weekend church services, scripture memory and nearly fifty hours of community service. Much of the \$800 needed I will earn by painting, stacking wood, raking, clearing brush and any other jobs our team gets hired to do.

I wanted to write so that you'll know what I am doing but also to make you aware of my financial need. I was hoping you might be able to be a part of this trip by supporting my efforts financially. Any gift you could give would be greatly appreciated.

More importantly, I would really appreciate your prayers for me and the team. Please pray for our traveling safety and for the work we will do in Kingston. We are excited about the things God will teach us from this experience and look forward to see how He can use us.

If you feel led to support me financially, please use this address:

USM 23 Quaker Street Lincoln, VT 05443

"I can do all things through Him who strengthens me." Philippians 4:13